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You will have received a detailed letter from Cambridgeshire County Council dated 2nd August
signed on behalf of the main LPAs which Bedford Borough Council supports. We have concerns
about the tight examination timetable when we are still awaiting basic information from the
applicants to enable us to consider out position on important issues including Borrow pits,
Heritage impacts and noise impacts.

Deadline 1 (31st August) is also at a time in the middle of school summer holidays when many
technical experts are away on annual leave and not available adding additional time pressures.
Officers can be available of the ASI. Separate representations will be made on land ownership



